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Shoko Hanzawa joined the ICRC in 2019 and was appointed
as Head of Delegation in Japan in 2023.

Prior to her current role, Hanzawa was the Humanitarian
Affairs Advisor at ICRC Japan and committed herself to
gaining support from the authorities and promoting its
principled humanitarian action with neutrality, impartiality and
independence. She mainly engaged with ministries, the
Japanese Self-Defense Forces, parliamentarians,
development organizations and other key actors.

Over her 10-year career in the humanitarian field, Hanzawa
worked for different organizations, such as the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of Japan, the United Nations High
Commissioner for Refugees and Doctors without Borders.
She also has professional experiences in foreign missions,
including to Afghanistan, Israel and the occupied territories
and Myanmar.

She holds a Master’s degree in International Affairs from
Columbia University, USA.
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